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Happy New Year from all of us here at the Little Book Ministry.
Another year has come to an end and a new one has begun. Already
a whole month of 2024 is history! As we look back at 2023, we are
thanking God for everyone who ordered books, display racks, prayer
magnets and “Smile, Jesus Loves You” pins. It was amazing to hear
from so many people in different parts of the USA, as well as
internationally, seeking to win souls to Christ. We thank God for
allowing LBM to be part of those witnessing efforts. We who are
Christians are called to be “laborers in the fields that are white unto
harvest.”

We are also very grateful to all those who supported this
ministry in 2023 financially as well as prayerfully. God used all of you
to make it possible for LBM to print and distribute books and other
Gospel materials. We never charge anyone for the materials or the
shipping (which is totaily surprising to them). The ministry depends
on God’s people following His leadership in supporting LBM. My
dad, Rev. H. C. Godfrey, who founded this ministry back in 1966,
always said, “If it’s your ministry then you’ll need to worry about how
to keep it going. if it’s God’s ministry He will be responsible for
keeping it going.” God has proved His faithfulness in keeping the
ministry going for all these 57 years.

The beginning of this new year is also a good time to look
ahead at the opportunities that await us in 2024. We are very aware
that we are living in the “last days” which means we only have a
short time to sow the Gospel Seed in this sin-darkened world. We are
looking forward to the emails, letters, phone calls, etc., that we are
going to receive in 2024 telling us about how the Little Books have
been a blessing and an encouragement to those who distribute them
and to those who receive them and accept Jesus as Lord and Savior.

May God bless each of you is our prayer.



